
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
    

 

 

 

 

October 27, 2023 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians,  

 

As some of you may know, Mr. Nigro, our Holland Brook School Principal, will be retiring at the end 

of the summer. We are thrilled to see Mr. Nigro move onto the next phase of his life but saddened that 

he will be leaving the Readington community. 

 

Our district values stakeholder input, and this position is one where we would like feedback from you, 

our parents, as we conduct a search for the next Principal of Holland Brook School. In order to gather 

your feedback, we have developed this short survey. This survey will take approximately 5 minutes for 

you to fill out and will close on November 8. 

 

Parent Survey Link: https://forms.gle/aK5QtEnocVJLBfUV7 

 

The district will use this survey to develop questions and tasks for the potential candidates along the 

search process. The process includes screening interviews; a committee interview comprising faculty, 

administration, a Board member, and parent; a second-round committee interview comprising 

administration; and a discussion with l students. We hope to complete the process to have a final 

candidate to present to the Board of Education in the coming months. 

 

Thank you for your continued partnership with our district. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Jonathan Hart, Ph.D. 

Superintendent of Schools                                                                                                                                 
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